
NOTICE 
Submissions Received on Matters Relating to Western Power’s 

Revised Proposed Access Arrangement for the South West 
Interconnected Network 

On 17 January 2007 the Economic Regulation Authority published a Notice calling for 
submissions on three matters: 

1. a proposed provision (under the standard access contract for reference services) that 
will allow Western Power to unilaterally determine to reduce a network user’s 
contracted capacity at a connection point; 

2. the treatment of capital contributions under the proposed access arrangement; and 

3. the ability of Western Power to require payment of capital contributions in the nature 
of “headworks” charges. 

 
The deadline for submissions closed on Thursday 8 February 2007 and the submissions 
received are available on the Authority’s web site. 
 
The Authority will take the matters raised therein into consideration in making its Final 
Decision. 
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